
Girls receive a #passtheapple patch. If all the girls in your 
troop make a video, the troop is entered into a drawing for 

a free pizza party for your troop!

Thank a Teacher
#PassTheApple

To Order Patches:

bit.ly/passtheapple

GSACPC has teamed up with the Million
Dollar Teacher Project to celebrate and
thank teachers for their incredible impact.

Girl Scouts of all levels and adults are
encouraged create a #PassTheApple video
recognizing their favorite teacher. Post your
short video between August- December
2023 to help reach a goal of 2023 videos
submitted.

How to #PassTheApple:

1. Grab an apple and start recording.

2. Introduce yourself.

3. Thank a current or former teacher for

their impact on your life.

4. Tag some friends.

5. Post using #PasstheApple, #GSACPC,
and tag your school.

Example: “Hi, my name is _____. I am a Girl
Scout joining the Million Dollar Teacher
Project to thank my teacher ________for
_____.” Now, I pass the apple to _________
(tag a friend or family member).

http://bit.ly/passtheapple

